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Welcome back for our final half term of the school year! We 
have a busy few weeks ahead with many exciting activities 
planned for the children. 

KS2 sports day
We plan to hold our sports day for Year 3 through to Year 6 on 
Tuesday 14th June starting at 2.00 p.m. Let’s hope the weather 
stays dry this time! The side gates near the school car park will 
open at 1.45 p.m.  to allow spectators to join us on the field. We 
will put out some chairs but please feel free to bring your own 
folding chair or picnic blanket. In KS2, the children compete to 
gain points for their team - Percherons (Blue), Clydesdales 
(Red), Shires (Green) and Suffolks (Yellow or White) with a 
trophy awarded to the winning team at the end of the afternoon. 
It would be lovely if the children could wear a T shirt in the 
relevant colour for their team - but please don’t buy something 
especially for the day, usual PE kit is also fine.

Increase in cost
Sadly, due to the rising costs of staff salaries and food items, we 
will be increasing some of our charges to parents with effect 
from 5th September 2022. School meals for those in KS2 who 
are not eligible for free school meals will increase to £2.40 per 
day, and school meals in Nursery will increase to £2 per day. 
For those families who pay for additional nursery sessions, each 
three hour session will cost £12.

  

 



Dates for your Diary:
Wednesday 8th June at 6.00 p.m. - welcome evening for all parents 
of children joining Reception in September
Friday 10th June - Year 2 visit to Hunstanton
Tuesday 14th June - KS2 sports day at 2.00 p.m.
Wednesday 15th June - Reception classes visit Sandringham
13th to 17th June - Fantastic Fens theme week - a cross curricular 
activity week across the school to celebrate what makes Fenland 
such a special part of the UK
Thursday 23rd June - Year 3 visit to Wicken Fen
Saturday 25th June PTFA Summer Fair 12.00  til 2.00 p.m.
Friday 1st July - p.m. Year 4 performance and Music Concert
July 6th/ 7th/ 8th - Year 3 residential visit to Burwell House
Wednesday 13th July - children meet next year’s teachers and end 
of year reports are sent home
Friday 15th July - Year 6 leavers celebration evening - further details 
to follow
Friday 22nd July - last day of term
Friday 22nd July - Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15 a.m. - all Year 6 
parents are invited to join us

All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the school 
website. Please remember that holidays in term time are not authorised 
unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may receive a 
penalty notice if your child misses school.

Year 4 Performance and Music Concert
On Friday 1st July in the afternoon, all children in Year 4 will be 
staging a performance for families, based on their current music 
project. With support from Cambridgeshire Music, the children are 
creating two short play, inspired by ‘The Lion, The Witch and The 
Wardrobe’. This event will also include a more general music 
concert, enabling our musicians to perform for their families - 
including senior and junior choir, concert band and instrumental 
groups/soloists. Please make a note of this date and we will be in 
touch nearer the time with further information.

 


